
Earthquake Early Warnings will be broadcasted simultaneously, 
louder than usual, through all administrative radios in Saitama 
City.

Disaster Prevention Administrative Radios to be used for conducting 

Earthquake Early Warning Drill

Saitama City Disaster Prevention Division
TEL: 048-829-1127 FAX: 048-829-1978

There is no need to evacuate for this drill.

June 18, 2025 10:00 AM
*may be cancelled due to bad weather and/or earthquake activity.

-- Date and Time --

* Administrative radios are generally audible outdoors. If you are 
indoors, it may be difficult to be heard depending on regional 
situations and weather conditions.

* Only administrative radio broadcasts will be conducted for this drill, 
Earthquake Early Warnings will not be broadcasted on TV, radios, 
emergency warning e-mails, area e-mails(Docomo mobile), etc.


